
DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL BHARUCH

Circular

DPSB/CIR-NOT/2025-26/058 Date: 27th September, 2025

Dear Parent,
Greetings!

"Red is lively, red is sweet—just like the little hearts we meet!"

As a part of extended learning, the Pre-Primary Wing of Delhi Public School, Bharuch,

will be celebrating ‘Red Day’ on 9th October, 2025 (Thursday).

Kindly note:
 Students have to come in a red casual dress
 Activities will be conducted during regular school hours.
 Students can carry any toy of red colour.
 Dispersal will be at regular timing.
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